
 

State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
INTERNAL AFFAIRS AGENDA 

Thursday - September 5, 2019 
Room 105 - Gerald L. Gunter Building  

  
  

Date Issued:   August 30, 2019 

 
Due to the approach of Hurricane Dorian and its potential threat to areas throughout the State of 
Florida, the Commission’s Internal Affairs Meeting set for Thursday, September 5, 2019, has been 
CANCELLED. 
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OUTSIDE PERSONS WISHING TO ADDRESS THE COMMISSION ON 
ANY OF THE AGENDAED ITEMS SHOULD CONTACT THE 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR AT (850) 413-6463. 
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